
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Sandfort Road Lane Closure - Culvert Repair 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin repairs on a culvert along Sandfort Road 

between 34th Avenue and Wright Road starting Monday November 4th and finishing Tuesday November 

5th. A portion of the Eastbound lane will be closed for the repairs and flaggers will be in effect directing 

traffic around the work. During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted 

accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department 

at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


